
Blue Fish Pediatrics 

Memo 
To: MAs 

From: Management 

Date: March 31, 2020 

Re: N95 masks 

Effective immediately MAs need to wear N95 mask while swabbing for flu, RSV, and strep. 
Surgical mask can be worn during all other patient interaction.  

Fabric masks should have a surgical mask slid in or under the mask. 

N95 that have been used for strep, flu, and RSV swabs should be changed out about every 2 
weeks since these are not used with every patient.  

Any mask grossly contaminated or used with a possible COVID-19 patient need to be disposed 
of and a new mask will be given.  


